Ned Buser

Safety Supervisor

Great West Safety Services
Box 277

South Sioux City, NE 68776

Sarah Wischnefski
Brenny Specialized, Inc.
Dear Sarah,

I wanted to take this opportunity to write you and the staff at Brenny to acknowledge the
outstanding job you do (and always have done) with implementing and promoting a company
culture that is second to none when it comes to safety and compliance. You have never let
operations dictate the way you conduct your business and have always shown that safety is a
value to you and to everyone at Brenny. In my 20 plus years with Great West, I have not seen
any company as consistent as yours in delivering the message that your number one priority is
the wellbeing and safety of your drivers and, as a direct result, the safety and wellbeing of the
motoring public that you share the road with. Over the years, your loss performance has been a
shining star and your incentives programs for your drivers and staff support your commitment to
safe operations. I have yet to see any company come close to the safety incentives that you have
in place for everyone on your staff. Your stewardship of safety and compliance start at the top
and filter down throughout your company and that is something that few trucking operations can
say.

Please keep up your efforts to drive home your message to your staff and I am sure you will
continue to reap the rewards that have been generated to this point. If[ can be any assistance to
you in any way, I am always ready, willing, and able to assist you. Thanks again for all of your
efforts and I wish for your continued success.

afety Supervisor, Great West Safety Services

Cc: John Joines
Tom Poznanski



